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Principal’s Report 
 
Awards Ceremonies 
Award ceremonies will be held during week 3, term 3. We will 
celebrate student excellence and diligence. Huon will have their 
ceremony Tuesday 30th July at 12:15pm and Felltimber will 
have their ceremony on Thursday 1st August at 12:15pm 
 
End of Term 
Friday, June 28 is the last day of term.  Students will be 
dismissed at 2.30pm. 
  
Student Led Conferences 
SLC’s with subject teachers are being held Wednesday 26th 
June from 3.30pm – 7.00pm.   
Book your conferences at www.schoolinterviews.com.au and 
enter the booking code jfwcu 
  
Year 9 into 10 Transition 
In term 3 the process of transition for Year 9 students into Year 
10 at Wodonga Senior Secondary College will begin. During 
term 3, students will receive their course handbooks and be 
guided through the process of course selection. They will 
participate in tours of Wodonga Senior Secondary College and 
have the opportunity to attend information sessions and other 
activities. 
Students and their parents are invited to attend a Transition 
Parent Information Evening at Wodonga Senior Secondary 
College in July at a date to be confirmed.  All families will receive 
further information on this and other transition events in the 
following weeks. 
 

Maree Cribbes  
Campus Principal 

 
Sport 
 
League Tag 
On the 6 June, our League 
Tag girls went to the Riverina 
stage after winning the local 
competition. The girls played 
Tumut first, after they scored 
first WMYC scored the next 
two and a Maree 
Matthew’s conversion gave 
WMYC a 6 point lead. Tumut 
High School then scored in 
the last minute and had a kick 
to tie the match which they 
missed. Girls again had the 
first try scored against them in the second game against 
Kooringal High School but bounced back and scored the next 4 
to win 16-4. 
The girls qualified for the grand final against Hennessey Catholic 
College. They were beaten by a very good team but they did not 

stop trying. It has been a fantastic effort by the girls competing 
against schools that have much greater participation in League 
Tag than WMYC. Hennessey had 4 sides compete in their local 
competition. Big thanks to Jac Giltrap and Katie Donney for all 
the organising.  
 

Dan Kadaoui 
      Coach 

Oz Comicon 2019  
 
Saturday the 8th of June 2019 was one of the best days ever!  I 
would first like to thank the teachers that supervised the trip for 
taking time out of their long weekend to supervise us at 
Comicon.  We all really appreciate it. 
Comicon was a great experience. There were a lot of different 
things to see and do and we were even able to meet famous 
actors and writers. There were heaps of different shops and 
things to buy, computers set up for online gaming, Just Dance 
competitions and also other gaming championships.  My 
favourite part of the day was meeting the actor who played 
Lincoln in the tv show The 100. There were other actors there 
who you could get a photo with or their autographs from TV 
shows like Arrow and Lucifer.   
There were also huge crowds of people lots of them in costumes 
and dressed up like comic book and movie characters. 
Overall it was an amazing experience and I recommend going 
next year. 

 
Piper Rayner 

Year 8 Student   

Dates to Remember 

Dates for 2019 Activity 

June 26 ► Student Led Conferences 3:30 - 7pm 

June 28 ► Last day Term 2 

July 15 ► First Day Term 3 

July 26th  ► Student Free Day 

http://www.wmyc.vic.edu.au/
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au


 

  Every Student, Every Opportunity, Success For All 


